Hnat, John J - DNR

From: Burzynski, Marsha B - DNR

Sent: Tuesday, October 26, 2010 9:06 AM

To: Hnat, John J - DNR

Cc: Schmidt, James A - DNR

Subject: Blatz Pavilion Project closure request

Attachments: . Remedial Construction Documentation Report_no_appendices.pdf

Hi John. As we had discussed with Jim last week, | am following up with an email requesting you to reflect in the database

that the Blatz Pavilion PCB Remediation site (BRTTS # 0241 545124)has been successfully cleaned up. | am attaching
the remedial construction document (without appendices) that is a record of all the work that was done on the site. The
site was completed in August 2008. We also have more information on our Lincoln Park web site at:

¢ N
http://dnr.wi.gov/org/water/greatlakes/legacy/blatzpavilion.htm W\ s V* F’
\ :

, &
g |, 94, 04 na ¥

Remedial j
nstruction Documen i)

rS‘t‘;;W.(/

Please let me know if you need more information

5 Wanstia Bungyusli

Water Resources Management Specialist
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
Southeast Region

2300 N. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Drive
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(&) fax: (414) 263-8716
(&) cell: (414) 303-0115

() e-mail: marsha.burzynski@wisconsin.gov f\LMJ b?_ g/fg,f'



